
INCORPORATED

Alberto A. Gutierrez, C.RC.

December 9, 2016

Mr. David Catanach, Director
NM Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Re: Application of Targa Midstream Services LLC for Administrative Approval of 
Redundant Well for the Targa Monument Plant (AGI#3)

Dear Mr. Catanach:

Enclosed, please find two hard bound copies and one electronic copy (on a thumb drive) of the 
above-referenced application filed on behalf of Targa Midstream Services LLC.

As discussed in our previous meetings, Targa is not requesting any changes in the approved 
injection zone, injection volume or MAOP already approved under Order R-13052 and 
Administrative Order 1-416 and the recently approved SWD-1654. We are requesting the ability 
to supplement the replacement well approved under SWD-1654. Pursuant to the attached 
application, Targa has designed this well and has requested operating procedures consistent with 
current best practices in AGI wells. We look forward to the approval of this application. Targa 
is currently drilling the replacement well (AGI#2). All required notices have been sent and the 
application notice published in the Hobbs paper. Copies of the notice letters, certified mail 
receipts and the affidavit of publication are included as Appendix C to the application.

Please call me or James Hunter at 505-842-8000 if you have any questions or require further 
information.

President
Consultant to Targa Midstream Services LLC

cc: Phillip Goetze, via email w/encl.
NMOCD, Engineering Bureau
Clark White, via email w/encl
Targa Midstream Services LLC, Houston
James Lingnau, via email w/encl
Targa Midstream Services LLC, Monument

Projects/16-011 /Reports/Goetze002.ltr.docx

Sincerely, 
Geolex. Ini

phone: 505-842-8000 
fax: 505-842-7380

500 Marquette Avenue NW, Suite 1350 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

email: aag@geolex.com 
web: www.geolex.com


